
Community Center Director Report – February 15, 2022 
 
The Bethlehem Township Community Center (BTCC) has continued to be a relatively busy 
facility during the past few weeks of winter. The indoor jogging/walking track, exercise 
equipment areas, fitness rooms, and swimming pool facilities have been in consistent use 
throughout the day and night at the BTCC as the cold temperatures remain outside! 
Our first session of programming, for preschoolers through adults, began the week of January 
17th and has been very heavily attended. Session II is scheduled to start the beginning of March, 
with registration taking place now. Some of our most popular programs at BTCC include: 
 
 Group Fitness/Spin Classes 

Adult Tai Chi – Beginner & Advanced 
Women On Weights Strength Program 

 Preschool Readiness Programs 
Autumn Club Senior Program 

 Water Aerobics – Shallow, Deep Water & Aqua Zumba  
 Group & Private Swim Lessons 
 Personal Training 
    
Along with the program schedule we offer; the Community Center has several special events to keep 
you warm throughout the remainder of winter. A few of these upcoming events include: 
 
* Yoga for Stress Workshops 
     Thursday, February 17th – 6:30pm 
     Friday, March 4th – 9:30am 
 
* Adult Canvas Painting – Lucky Hearts 
     Friday, March 11th – 1pm 
 
* Youth Canvas Painting – Gnome  
     Friday, March 11th – 5pm 
 
* Easter Egg Hunt 
     Friday, April 8th – 6pm 
 
Regardless of weather, it’s never too early to begin thinking and planning for the summer! The 
summer 2022 season will officially begin on Saturday, May 28th with the opening of the outdoor 
pool. Registration for our summer camp program will begin on Monday, March 8th with the 
program set to begin the week of June 13th. More details regarding summer programs and events 
will be available soon. 
 
BTCC offers a plethora of other opportunities for personal/group exercise, family enjoyment, 
and healthy fun for Township residents. BTCC information is available on our website: 
www.bethlehemtownship.org. The website is a perfect starting place to find initial information 
regarding BTCC membership options, hours of operation, exercise/fitness opportunities, and 

http://www.bethlehemtownship.org/


special events that will be conducted at the community center. The front desk staff is always 
available to answer any questions regarding all community center activity.  
 
Community Center Director 
Jackie Bittel 


